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The First Quadrant Math Center.  Photography by David Huynh 

David Huynh, staff writer 
 
For students that struggle with math 

assignments, the First Quadrant Math Center 
located in room 253 of the PVCC main building 
is a resource students should take advantage of. 
The First Quadrant can help students with every 
subject of math, from Geometry and Algebra all 
the way to Calculus.  

That is not all though. The First Quadrant 
does not just help with basic math; it can also help 
students with Science, Computer Science, 
Accounting, Engineering, Nursing with dosage 
calculation, and Economics. The First Quadrant 
can help students with anything containing 
numbers from quantifying information to basic 
calculation skills. 

For students who just need a place to do 
homework, the First Quadrant is the perfect place 
to go. Being easily accessible to the public, 
students can simply walk in and complete 

their  homework there. If a student struggles with 
completing their work or how to start it, there are 
people that provide their professional services to 
assist them. For students that want to make plans 
on going to the First Quadrant, they can always 
make an appointment at the front desk, or by 
calling the number (434-961-5284). 

When entering the First Quadrant, the first 
person that greets students is Byadumnia Buluma. 
He is the desk staff at the First Quadrant, and 
helps all students get situated. Students shouldn’t 
be scared to come get help from the First 
Quadrant, as Byadumnia Buluma said, “It’s called 
the First Quadrant because everything is positive 
here.” This is the motto that the First Quadrant 
runs by and should be a clear indication as to how 
accepting and helpful the great individuals at the 
First Quadrant are.  

The First Quadrant hours of operation are 
Monday through Thursday 9 a.m. to 8 p.m.,  and 
on Friday 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

Everything is Positive at the First Quadrant  


